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Testimonial in Support of House Bill 3104 

83rd Oregon Legislative Assembly – 2025 Regular Session 

Submitted by 3PO Networks 

Chair Daniel Nguyễn, Vice-Chair, and Members of the Committee, 

My name is Alexander Gamota, and I am submitting this testimony on behalf of 

3PO Networks in strong support of House Bill 3104. Our mission at 3PO Networks 

is to provide critical infrastructure as a service to underserved and rural 

communities, ensuring equitable access to reliable sanitary sewer and broadband 

telecommunications. 

Rural communities in Oregon continue to face significant challenges in accessing 

modern infrastructure, limiting economic development, education, healthcare, and 

overall quality of life. We firmly believe that the most effective way to address 

these challenges is through strategic public and private partnerships that leverage 

resources, expertise, and innovative solutions. House Bill 3104 represents a 

significant step toward fostering such collaboration, enabling the efficient 

deployment of essential infrastructure where it is needed most. 

By supporting HB 3104, Oregon can establish a sustainable framework that 

encourages investment, streamlines deployment, and ultimately bridges both 

wastewater capacity and the digital divide for rural residents. We urge the 

committee to pass this critical legislation to ensure that no community—no matter 

how small—is left behind. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Alexander Gamota 

CEO and Co-Founder 

3PO Networks 

950 SE Oak Ave, Roseburg, OR 97470 

Office: (541) 900-6995 
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